
 

 

 
TRIVIA QUESTION:    What was the most popular color of the 1966 corvette?  

(Answer on page 8.) 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Find a full list of events and information at 
https://classicalglasscorvetteclub.com/events/ 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 

Jan. 6 Board Meeting 
Ben Dews 
Clubhouse Grill 

   

Jan. 8 
General 
Meeting 

Lakewood Elks 

   

Jan. 19 Jacket Night TBD 

   

April ? WET WEEKEND Stay Tuned! 
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Message from the President  

 

 

 

Happy New Year to everyone. I hope all those that attended the Holiday Gala enjoyed the event and festivities. I know 

I did and have the t-shirt to prove it!  

I appreciate your confidence in me with your vote (not much choice) and especially appreciate the honor of being 

voted the CGCC Man of the Year. 

The last two years have been a challenge with the pandemic, State and Federal restrictions, masks, social distancing, 

no large gatherings, no meetings, and Zoom Board meetings. We lost our long time Board meeting venue, Johnnyôs in 

Fife, and just recently, the Elks Lodge became questionable.  

We got out and enjoyed our Vettes early in the Pandemic wearing masks and doing social distancing (easy while 

driving, stay off my bumper) starting with short drives that stretched into drives to restaurants when they opened the 

restaurants and some of the restrictions started being lifted. We moved on to longer drives when stops were available 

on the way. We added monthly Jacket Nights when the restaurants were opened (we were all in the same Corvette 

family), sitting four or five members per table, then ten when restrictions lifted somewhat. We even had a Five-Star 

last year. 

We survived all these challenges and are continuing to move forward. Weôve started using Ben Dewôs Clubhouse Grill 

for the Board meeting, and it appears the Elks have regained their Charter. 

The Board Meeting is this Thursday; January 6, dinner at 6:00, meeting at 7:00, and will be at Ben Dewôs. All officers 

and community chairs are strongly encouraged to attend (I understand, Cheri and Rick), and all members are welcome. 

The General Meeting is on Saturday, January 8, 7:00 PM, and will be at the Elks. Iôve been told that the lounge WILL 

be open for food and liquid refreshments before the meeting. 

And there will be a Jacket Night on January 19, location TBD, save the date. 

Iôm looking forward to all your support this year. 

 

Len Tucker 

President, Classical Glass Corvette Club 

Save the Wave 
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ñNO ACT OF KINDNESS,  

NO MATTER HOW SMALL, 

 IS EVER WASTED.ò 
-Aesop 

 

 

Len Tucker  

President:   president@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com   

 

Dennis Petersen  

Vice President:   vicepresident@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com   

 

Conrad Neumann  

Treasurer:  treasurer@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com   

 

Elvira Tucker  

Secretary:   secretary@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com   

 

Committee Chairs:  
(Please note:  if no email address is listed and you need to contact a committee chair, please email 

contact@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com  and use the Committee Chair as the òSubjectó) 

Club Sales:   Diane Shields  

Community Service:   Candy Bundy  

Events:  Len Tucker  

Five Star:  Elvira Tucker 

Special Events: 

¶ Summer Picnic :  Sheryl and Brian Mencke  

¶ Christmas Gala :  Debbie and Joe Taylor  

Historian:   Elvira Tucker 

Membership and Roster:   Mike Stoddard  

National Corvette Museum Ambassador :  Len Tucker  

National Council of Corvette Clubs Representatives:  Doug Willrich and Rick Landry  

Parades:  Sue and Dennis Walch  

Photographer:  Conrad Neumann  

Public Relations:   Paul Petach  

Raffle:  Laural Curry  

Sunshine:  sunshine@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com , Cheri Austin  

Under Glass:   underglass@cgcctacoma.org , Cheri Austin  

Web Master:   webmaster@cgcctacoma.org , Rick Austin  

mailto:president@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com
mailto:vicepresident@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com
mailto:treasurer@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com
mailto:secretary@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com
mailto:contact@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com
mailto:sunshine@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com
mailto:underglass@cgcctacoma.org
mailto:webmaster@cgcctacoma.org


Under Glass, January 2022  Page 4 of 10 

 

 

In wanting to start something new, I thought 

Iõd share a picture from when I was a child.  

Who knew this child would grow up to be 

such a car nut!   

This picture was taken by my mother in 1972, 

on a beach in Mexico with my stepfather 

Mike.  What you donõt see in this picture is 

the VW Camper Van with the pop -up vent.  I 

donõt remember a whole lot about this van, 

other than I used to crawl up on the 

package shelf above the engine and fall 

asleep while we were driving!  Good luck 

trying that today if you arenõt a dog or cat!  

If you would like to join me in starting a new 

tradition, please send your picture, along 

with a short story to go along with your 

picture to underglass@cgcctacoma.org , 

and it will be  include i t in one of the 

upcoming editions!  

(Answer on page 8.)  

Webmasterõs 

Update:  
    

Welcome to 2022!  

Only a few things have 

changed on the website 

recently.  You will notice that 

you are now getting the Under 

Glass directly from the website.  

Personal emails have been 

stripped from the newsletter, 

and a generic email will be 

included instead.  I will forw ard 

any emails sent to the generic 

email to the appropriate chair.  

If you would like to have an 

email set up for your chair, 

please email me at 

webmaster@cgcctacoma.org  

and I will forward you the 

information  on resetting your 

password, information on either 

setting up your email client of 

choice or accessing your email 

directly on the server.  

The members only website 

requires that you create an 

account and log in to use.  

There are forums, news, and 

other  useful information on the 

members only site, but itõs only 

as good as YOU make it!  Start 

contributing to the members 

only site today!  

Guess Who?  

mailto:underglass@cgcctacoma.org
mailto:webmaster@cgcctacoma.org
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NATIONAL CORVETTE MUSEUM  
 

MUSEUM NEWS 

 

National Corvette Museum Spared Any Significant Damage During December Storm, NCM Motorsports 

Park Receives Damage 

 

During the historic storms on December 11, 2021, the National Corvette Museum was spared any significant 

damage. All staff - National Corvette Museum, NCM Motorsports Park, and NCM Insurance - were reported as 

safe. 

  

Fifteen hours after the events, the curatorial team verified that all the artifacts and vehicles in the collection were 

reported secure. Thirty-six hours after the storm, all individuals with an artifact on loan to the Museum were 

notified that their loaned items were not in harmôs way. 

  

While much of the storm damage was isolated to the Museumôs Amphitheater, the Museum was closed over the 

weekend while crews restored power, cleared roadways of debris, and ensured that our areas were safe once again. 

The NCM appreciated the calls, e-mails, and check-ins on our staff and institutions. 

  

Our closure was necessary due to the circumstances, but we apologize for any inconvenience you may have 

encountered and appreciate your patience as we work through this unprecedented situation. 

  

Unfortunately, the NCM Motorsports Park did not have the same fate as the Museum. The Motorsports Park is 

temporarily unsafe to welcome guests, and all activities are suspended until further notice. Insurance adjusters and 

crews have begun the assessment and clean-up efforts to help determine our rebuilding plan of the affected areas. 

  

Our hearts are with those across the Commonwealth who these storms have impacted. Anyone who wishes to assist 

the Bowling Green community can learn to support by visiting bgky.org 
 
 

 

 

  

http://portal.criticalimpact.com/go/1/4f0472cf7ffcb41640b32229e92119a4/25995/ac1f0446938c0c523947229f28c3afba/81c5ffcb20ce076ba6473c7b9fa19141/25995
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Continuesé 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP  

Become A Member 

Join over 38,000 Corvette enthusiasts from across the globe by becoming a member of the National Corvette Museum! 

Memberships are available for individuals, families, businesses, and clubs at both the annual level and lifetime level. 

Join or Renew Today at: https://www.corvettemuseum.org/support/membership/.  

 
Amazon will donate 0.5% of the price of your eligible AmazonSmile purchases to the Museum. AmazonSmile is the 

same Amazon you know. Same products, same prices, same service. Designate the National Corvette Museum by 

clicking this link (http://smile.amazon.com/ch/74-2519972) and log into your Amazon account. 

National Corvette Museum Avis Worldwide Discount Number: W753112. 

Use this code not only to earn points for the National Corvette Museum, but also get yourself some discounts! 

 

UPCOMING MUSEUM EVENTS  

¶ Day Caribbean Cruise | April 15 - April 24, 2022 (LIMITED AVAILABILITY)  

¶ Michelin NCM Bash | April 28 - April 30, 2022  

¶ MiM Dragon Run Presented by Michelin at Biltmore Estate | May 1 - May 4, 2022 (WAIT LIST 

AVAILABLE)  
 

 

National Corvette Museum Wins 

Numerous Awards In 2021 

During the month of November, the National 

Corvette Museum (NCM) attended several 

special events including the Kentucky Travel 

Industry Association (KTIA) Conference, the 

Professional Marketing Association (PMA) 

of Bowling Green Awards Ceremony, and 

the National Association of Automobile 

Museums (NAAM) Annual Conference. At 

each of the events, the Museum received 

recognition for its educational programs, 

online content, exhibits, and much more. 

Read More: 

https://www.corvettemuseum.org/national-

corvette-museum-wins-numerous-awards-in-

2021/   

 
 

https://www.corvettemuseum.org/support/membership/
http://smile.amazon.com/ch/74-2519972
http://smile.amazon.com/ch/74-2519972
https://www.corvettemuseum.org/national-corvette-museum-wins-numerous-awards-in-2021/
https://www.corvettemuseum.org/national-corvette-museum-wins-numerous-awards-in-2021/
https://www.corvettemuseum.org/national-corvette-museum-wins-numerous-awards-in-2021/
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Continuesé 

CORVETTE RAFFLE  

NEW Secure Raffle Order Form  

The NCM now offers a secure, barcoded raffle ticket order form the hides your credit card information when mailing it 

in? Fill the form out, your information is encrypted and mail it in to request your tickets! 

 2022 Black Corvette Coupe 1/13/2022 

Price: $100.00 Tickets: 2000  

Drawing: January 13, 2022, 2:00 PM Central Time 

2022 Build Your Own Corvette or $70,000 2/3/2022 

Price: $250.00 Tickets: 1500   

Drawing: February 3, 2022 2:00 PM Central Time 

2022 Arctic White Corvette Convertible 4/30/2022 

Price: $20.00 Unlimited Raffle 

Drawing: April 30, 2022, 3:00 PM Central Time 

 Don't wait until the last minute! Raffles are once again open to all states via a mail order ticket request form.  See me for 

a Raffle Ticket Request Form or download the Raffle Ticket Request Form at: https://raffle.corvettemuseum.org/.  

Are you a Corvette enthusiast? Are you a National Corvette Museum member?  If not, why not? Check out the short 

video at http://www.corvettemuseum.org/support/membership/ and learn why you should be a part of the ever-

growing NCM group! 

If you are interested in the National Corvette Museum events or offerings, please contact me, or see me at one of our 

meetings or events. 

Len Tucker ï  

CGCC National Corvette Museum Ambassador, www.corvettemuseum.org,   1-800-53VETTE 

 

 

 

 

Follow NCM on social media!  

     

 

https://raffle.corvettemuseum.org/
http://www.corvettemuseum.org/
http://portal.criticalimpact.com/go/1/4f0472cf7ffcb41640b32229e92119a4/25995/2bee4db5641017bd/3f7b174180ae7144a6473c7b9fa19141
http://portal.criticalimpact.com/go/1/4f0472cf7ffcb41640b32229e92119a4/25995/2bee4db5641017bd/a55db0ef03d72f73a6473c7b9fa19141
http://portal.criticalimpact.com/go/1/4f0472cf7ffcb41640b32229e92119a4/25995/2bee4db5641017bd/758e679b00d71f86a6473c7b9fa19141
http://portal.criticalimpact.com/go/1/4f0472cf7ffcb41640b32229e92119a4/25995/2bee4db5641017bd/769de51cc9e63875a6473c7b9fa19141
http://portal.criticalimpact.com/go/1/4f0472cf7ffcb41640b32229e92119a4/25995/2bee4db5641017bd/58528980a26d4fb3a6473c7b9fa19141
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Donna Jones ð January 10  

Dennis Petersen ð January 25  

Diane Shields ð January 29  

January Birthdays  

 

 

 

 

Last month, t he  club sent òWishing you a speedy recovery ó 

c ards to Linda Morin, Brian Men c ke, Dennis Wal c h and Joe 

Taylor.   If you know of anyone who needs  a bit of sunshine, 

please contact the Sunshine Chair, Cheri Austin, 

at  sunshine@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com . 

Hope everyone is staying safe!   Looking forward to seeing 

everyone at the J anuar y meeting!   

 

 

  

 

 

Add Some  Sunshine 

TRIVIA QUESTION ANSWER:  Nassau Blue                                 Guess Who:   Rick Austin  

mailto:sunshine@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com

